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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Anne Graham

Date:

February 8, 2016


Subject:
Strategic Planning Committee’s Mid-Year Report
The Strategic Planning Committee recommended several changes to the plan last year.  The changes were agreed on by the board but the changes have not yet been made to the plan that is on NADE’s web page.  This will be done soon.  No additional changes are needed at this time. 
Thank you for the opportunity to serve as committee chair.
